
Newsletter 
Issue 37 

08.07.2022 

 

 

 

Our School Blog... 

 

What a fantastic week of sun we have had. 

 

The children have worked incredibly hard in all the heat and have been very sensible in keeping themselves   

hydrated especially while enjoying break and lunchtimes outside. Please continue to ensure that your child is 

sent to school with fresh water, ideally in a refillable bottle that they can reuse throughout the day. 

 

As we near the end of the year, the children continue to work hard on their learning as well as take advantage of 

the good weather to enjoy some classes outside. It is a great opportunity to explore the wonderful outside space 

we have here at BB.  We have enjoyed seeing maths lessons on the playground, science lessons in the secret 

garden and English lessons in the wild space. 

 

Our KS1 children managed to venture a little further a field on Thursday and made the short trip to The Eden 

Project. They loved exploring the real life rain forest and linking it to their learning in class. Thank you so much 

if you volunteered to help out. 

 

Friday saw the return of our fantastic sports day. KS2 took to the field in the morning and wowed us with their 

sporting prowess, competing in events such as the javelin and assault course, as well as old favourites, the egg 

and spoon race and three legged race. The morning culminated in us all celebrating with Year 6 as they       

completed their sprints in front of all their friends and family. In the afternoon it was the turn of EYFS and KS1, 

who again, shared their gifts and tried new events with even the Nursery children showing us just how quick 

they are. It was great to be able to welcome parents in to share these magical moments with us and we thank 

you all for coming. 

 

Finally the Year 6 children get to celebrate their time here at BB with a party and disco in the school tonight. We 

are looking forward to seeing them all dressed up and ready to dance the night away. A huge thanks goes out 

to the Year 6 and UKS2 teams for organising the event. 

 

With just one week left of term we have a lot to squeeze in to the final 5 days of the school year with trips,  

communions and graduations; opportunities for you to share in the success of your children. We  look forward 

to seeing you. 

 

 

Have a restful weekend.        Miss Jane and Mr Hobbs 

 



Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at Bishop 

Bronescombe.  We feel it is important to share the       

achievement of a child who has worked hard to share 

their gifts and talents.  

 

The expected average attendance for a child is 96% for the year. 

Our attendance for this week is % 

Our attendance for this school year is 93.37% 

Well done to Rainbows and Stars class for being the attendance stars          

of the week! 

Class % Lates Class % Lates 

Rainbows/Stars 100   Peacocks 90.80 1 

Little Doves 95.38   Phoenix 92.41 1 

Little Fish 90.67  Angels 90  

Little Lambs 94.67  Faith 94 2 

Pelicans 94.14   Hope 87.74 2 

This week’s attendance 

This week we celebrate Ghanja and 

Beth.  They shared their gifts and talents 

and  performed in a ‘Super Strings    

Summer Concert’, which included a   

collection in aid of Ukrainian refugees.  

Well done girls, we are so proud of you!      



This week’s achievers 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Finley 

For your amazing singing.  

Such an awesome effort, well 
done! 

Little Fish  

Emily 

For sharing your gift and 
talent of singing during    

music lessons 

Little Lambs 

Mawgan 

For using your voice        
beautifully to sing in         

collective worship 

Peacocks 

Lily 

For singing beautifully and with 
lovely energy in both collective 

worships music lessons 

 

Pelicans 

Beth 

For sharing your amazing 
talent for music and        

performing on your violin for 
BB’s got talent 

Phoenix 

Ella 

For your fantastic solo dance 
performance for the BB’s Got 
Talent audition.  Your timing 

and rhythm was excellent 
and you showed amazing 

courage - well done! 

Angels   

Freya 

For singing your heart out     
during a singing collective    

worship, with such passion and 
enthusiasm! 

Faith 

Louella 

For always showing        
enthusiasm and being a   

musical mastermind 

Hope 

Kyran 

For always showing          
enthusiasm when singing - 

you’re a star! 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            

celebrating our achievements in music. 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

The whole of Doves class 

For always being kind and caring 

towards each other 

Little Fish      

Darcie-Beau 

For always thinking of others 

and following the golden rule 

‘Treat   others how you want to 

be treated’ 

Little Lambs   

Sebastian 

For always showing compassion 
and kindness towards others 

Peacocks   

Lexi-Mai 

For always looking out for others 
and ensuring they are okay 

Pelicans     

Lilli W 

For showing compassion       
towards your friends and     

helping them with their learning 

Phoenix     

Elsie 

You are always kind and caring 
towards others.  You always  
listen respectfully and care for 

everyone and everything around 
you 

Angels    

Cassie 

For noticing when your friend is   
upset and being a true support for 

them 

Faith 

Lucy 

For being the loveliest person 
ever! You’re an asset to Faith 

class 

Hope 

Reece P 

For always being so kind and 
caring towards others - you are 

such a wonderfully              
compassionate friend 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated the Christian 

value compassion. 

Dear God, 
Thank you for looking over us this week and blessing 
us with beautiful weather to be able to enjoy being 
outside as much as possible. Thank you for giving 

these children the opportunity to show their          
compassionate side as well as demonstrate their      

incredible musical talents this week. Please continue to 
look over us as well enjoy a beautiful weekend with our 

families. 
 

Amen 



Parent Support Bulletin 

 

 

With the cost of living rising rapidly on a daily basis, 

people are already feeling the pinch.   

The summer holidays can then bring a mix of emotions 

as parents and carers often feel the pressure to entertain 

their children, which can result in money worries, debt 

or not leaving the house.  

This page contains information/links to signpost you to a few 

pages that offer help, support and ideas of things that you might 

be entitled to. 

 

 

 

 

 

Time2Move Holiday Programme 

The Time2Move Holiday Programme 

will offer fun physical activities, 

games and wider activities plus a 

meal for children. 

The next round of activities will be taking place over 

the summer holidays in 2022. 

All children aged 5 to 16 are welcome to attend and 

it’s completely FREE for children that are eligible for 

benefits-related Free School Meals.  

The activities are all delivered by approved providers 

with the main focus on fun and enjoyment. 

For more information / booking click here 

 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-

communities/support-for-residents-

struggling-with-the-cost-of-living/ 

 

Cornwall council has received funding from the Govern-

ment’s Household support Fund to help families with the 

increased cost of living.  Please click on the link below, to 

see if you are eligible. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/

schools-and-colleges/school-meals/cost-of-living-support

-payments/ 

How to contact me: It’s never too soon to make contact if you have any concerns. You can reach me via text on the PSA 

mobile 07903 613074 or via email, terri-anne.old@celticcross.education  

Normal working days are Tuesday and Wednesday 8.00-16.00 and Thursday 8.00-13:00 

https://www.activecornwall.org/children-young-people-families/t2m-holiday-programme/
mailto:terri-anne.old@celticcross.education


Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 18th July - BBeebies Graduation - 2.30pm (BB secret garden) 

Wednesday 20th July - Y2 Graduation - 2.30pm (school hall) 

Friday 22nd July -  

Y6 Leavers Assembly—1.15pm (school hall) 

Last day of term—NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

 

2022 Inset Days   Mon 25th Jul 2022 / Tues 26th Jul 2022 

 

 

Other notices 



 

Other notices 


